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Question 

I would like to know:  

The annual cost of fuel for ambulances running to and from the Western Isles 

General Hospital (Stornoway) - say for 2019/2020 

Answer 

We have considered your request thoroughly and we do not hold the annual cost of 

fuel for ambulances running to and from the Western Isles General Hospital 

(Stornoway).  

The Scottish Ambulance Service does not hold information on fuel costs to this level 

of detail. This is due to the nature of our national service and the dynamic movement 

of our ambulances throughout the country.  

We, therefore, can confirm we do not hold the information as requested as per 

Section 17 of the Freedom of Information Scotland Act. 


